
 

   

 

            

         

 

     

    

    

   

  

 

         

         

 

   

    

   

      

   

 

     

 

    

              

             

               

                

      

         

             

              

           

       

 

  

 

 

  

    

 

February 1, 2023 

Via Email and U.S. Certified First Class Mail, Return Receipt Requested 

Certified Mail No. 9590 9402 7644 2122 8666 68 

Indiana Department of Workforce Development 

Workforce Transition Unit, SE308 

10 North Senate Avenue 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2277 

warn-notice@dwd.in.gov 

Via U.S. Certified First Class Mail, Return Receipt Requested 

Certified Mail No. 9590 9402 7644 2122 8666 75 

Marshall County Commissioners 

C/O Kevin Overmyer, President 

Marshall County Building 

112 W. Jefferson Street, Room 205 

Plymouth, IN 46563 

Re: WARN Notice for Catherine Kasper Life Center 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are writing to inform you that Catherine Kasper Life Center, located at 9601 

Union Road, Plymouth, Indiana 46563, will be ceasing business and closing, with the 

closing date currently scheduled for March 31, 2023. This closure is expected to be 

permanent. The expected date of the first separation will be March 31, 2023, and a total 

of 60 employees will be affected. 

Additional information regarding the planned closure, including affected job 

titles and number of affected employees in each job classification, will be maintained 

on-site at Catherine Kasper Life Center and is available upon request. If you have 

questions or would like additional information concerning this matter, please contact 

Desire Godsey, Business Office Manager, at 574-935-1742. 

Sincerely, 

Desiree Godsey 

Business Office Manager 
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